
 

 
 

 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa, 
 
All students have now returned to school.  It is great to have everyone back and to be back into a working routine. 
Thank you again to all our whanau for the support given over the lockdown period.  We look forward to the 
upcoming sporting activities next term! 
 
 

UP & COMING EVENTS 

Friday, 3rd July Last day of Term 2 

Monday, 20th July Term 3 Begins 

Friday, 14th August Waima Cross Country 

Wednesday, 26th August Ohaeawai Cross Country 
 

 

Ruma Tupu: 
 
On Friday the students of Ruma Tupu created some amazing art and poetry.  The topic was sunflowers with a focus 
on describing.  The students had to first create a collage sunflower.  We then sat and talked about all the words we 
could use to describe the different parts of the flower.   They then had to use some of these describing words to 
write a Cinquain poem.  Below are just a few examples of the amazing work that was completed. 
 
 

 
By Ataahua 

 
By Tia 
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By Cecelia 

 
By Tamati 

 
By Tamati 

 
By Waiariki 

 
Puawai: 
Welcome to week 10. It is hard to believe it is only 3 weeks until the end of the term. Puawai are happy to have Wijay back, he 

has been sorely missed - WELCOME BACK!!!!!! 

 

As we are part of Te Arahura Kahui Ako we have been asked to share things we had learnt during lockdown, here are a few from 

Puawai. 

 

★ Over Covid I played games with my brothers to keep us out of nan’s hair, we are still doing this now.    ​Braidon 

★ Over lockdown I helped Nan with dishes, washing, vacuuming I still help with these household chores.  ​Wijay 

★ In the covid-19 quarantine lockdown I learnt how to be much nicer and I still continue to do this!!     ​Emma  

★ Over quarantine I learned that you have to cover your mouth so you don't spread germs and I still continue to do it.    ​Moana 

★ During the covid-19 lockdown I mastered how to take care and help my mum with the house work, and to this day I still 

continue doing that.   ​Marama 

★ During lockdown we learnt to help do the chores so we can make things easier for our elders. We also did other fun stuff like 

gaming online against others.   ​Mauri  

 
 
 

FUNDRAISING/LUNCH ORDERS 
*The following items will be made available to students for purchase this Friday, orders to be placed at the office 

Popcorn 
$3 

Sausage Sizzle 
$2 

Noodles 
$2 

Pie 
$3 

Drink 
$2 

Ice-Block 
$1 

Ice-cream 
$2 
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2020 BOT MEETING DATES 

TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4 

11th February 16th June 4th August & 
8th September 

27th October & 
1st December 

Available at the School Office: ​Community member guide to the role of the board of trustees. This explains a lot of 
commonly asked questions and information about becoming a trustee, please get in touch if you’d like a copy. 

 

Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information - ​www.waima.school.nz 

 

Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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